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*Press Release* 

Don’t Forget to Return Your Mail Ballot 

Mail, Drop Off, or Drive-Thru 

 

The San Bernardino County Elections Office urges voters to return their mail ballots on time for 

the November 6, 2012 Presidential General Election. 

 

There are several ways to return a mail ballot: 

 

 Mail via the U.S. Postal Service by Wednesday, October 31, 2012 to ensure timely 

delivery to the Elections Office at 777 East Rialto Ave., San Bernardino, CA 92415. 

Postage is 65 cents. Ballots must be received by 8 p.m. on Election Day in order to be 

accepted. A ballot postmarked on Election Day, but not received in the Elections Office, 

will be rejected. 

 

 Drop it off at any city clerk’s office or any San Bernardino County library during regular 

business hours through Election Day. Use the online Mail Ballot Drop-off Map at 

www.sbcountyelections.com to find the locations on a map.  

 

 Drop it off on Election Day at any one of the County’s 444 polling places. 

 

 Deliver it to one of three drive-thru drop-off locations:  

 

DRIVE-THRU 

LOCATION 
ADDRESS DATE/TIME 

San Bernardino County Elections 

Office 

777 East Rialto Ave. 

San Bernardino, CA 92415 

Monday – Saturday 

October 29 – November 3 

8 a.m. – 5 p.m. 

Monday, November 5 

8 a.m. – 5 p.m. 

Election Day, Tuesday Nov. 6 

7 a.m. – 8 p.m. 

Hesperia County Library 
9650 7

th
 Ave. 

Hesperia, CA  92345 

Cucamonga-Guasti Regional Park 
800 N. Archibald Ave. 

Ontario, CA 91764 

 

http://cms.sbcounty.gov/rov/Elections/MailBallotDropOff.aspx
http://www.sbcountyelections.com/

